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Johnson, Thad A

From: Ronnie Morris <rokmo78@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 12:41 PM
To: PL, Subdivision and Zoning
Subject: CPA-24-4 / PUD-2014

Hello,  
 
My name is Ronnie Morris, I serve Westbrooke Estates HOA as president. Following last week's receipt of 
a notice of hearing on PUD-2014 by some of our neighbors, we put a survey out to homeowners who 
overwhelmingly (91%) are in opposition to removing the employment layer and rezoning the property at 
2140 S. County Line Rd. 
That being said, we will be preparing a formal letter opposing the rezoning; however, I wanted to send this 
email in the event any hearings or discussion of the employment layer occurs before that date.  
 
Thank you, 
Ronnie Morris 
405-820-4526 
9333 SW 21st St, Oklahoma City, OK 73128 

 You don't often get email from rokmo78@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  
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Johnson, Thad A

From: Ronnie Morris <rokmo78@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 9:39 AM
To: PL, Subdivision and Zoning; okcward3planning@gmail.com; City Clerk Email; Peck, 

Barbara M; The Mayor; michael.brooks@oksenate.gov
Subject: PUD-2014 and CPA-24-4 - Westbrooke Estates
Attachments: PUD-2014 AND CPA-24-4 Opposition Letter - Westbrooke Estates HOA.pdf

The Honorable David Holt, Councilwoman Barbara Peck, Commissioner Jerimy Meek, and Senator 
Michael Brooks-Jimenez,  
 
Please see the attached letter opposing the rezoning of 2140 S. County Line Rd. Our neighborhood is 
located southwest of this property, and is not in favor of the rezoning application or an employment 
layer change. We gave neighbors one opportunity to sign on Tuesday, June 18th (an election day with a 
meeting on Swisher Park), and we had 67 neighbors sign onto this letter along with 6 board members 
from our Homeowners Association. 
 
I appreciate you reading this letter; I know your time is valuable and limited. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me by phone at 405-820-4526. 
 
Thank you, 
Ronnie Morris 
9333 SW 21st St, Oklahoma City, OK 73128 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from rokmo78@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  




















